
Govt.PG College Solan 
On 4th April 2018, Dr Hemant Sood, Associate Professor from the Department of 

BT/BI   and Dr Dheeraj  Assistant Professor (Senior Grade) from the Department of Physics,  

Jaypee University Of Information Technology went to the Govt PG College ,Solan .We had  

interactions with final year students of BSc medical and non- medical which were 45 in 

number. We have informed them about different academic and research programmes of the 

University and provide them insight about different research facilities. We have appraise 

them about new MSc. programmes of BT/BI, Physics and Statistics which we are going to 

start in the July18 session. The students are  provided with brochures and all the details for 

the forthcoming admissions .The informal feedback collected after the interactions  with 

faculty ,staff and students, which were quite positive and enthusiastic. We would like to 

extend our thanks to the Principle Professor Sheela Kapoor of the college and Dr Deepak 

Gupta for facilitating the event. 

 


